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Sharing of News & Information 
Anything you would like shared should be 
emailed to  
intimations@standrews-westlinton.org   

by Thursday lunchtime  would be really  
helpful to allow time to collate and distribute it. 

Minister for West Tweeddale - Rev. Dr. Tony Foley 
Email  tfoley@churchofscotland.org.uk  
Telephone 07793 294 000  or 01968 660 221 

West Tweeddale Church Office  

Tel: 01968 660 221 Email cos1560.tweed@outlook.com  

Services Sunday 29 June 2025 

 
 
Carlops Church Worship - 10am - Peter  Worthington in church & on Zoom (see email for link)   
 
St Andrew's Church Worship - 11:30 - Peter Worthington in church & on Zoom (see email for link)  
 
Kirkurd & Newland Church Worship - 10am – Julian Birchall in church 
 
Skirling Church Worship - 11:30am - Julian Birchall in church 
 
Tweedsmuir Church  Worship - 9.30am - Rev. Dr. Tony Foley in church - Communion 
 
Broughton Church Worship - 11am - Rev. Dr. Tony Foley in village hall - Communion 

 

 

Newlands Open-Air Communion Service and picnic - Sunday 29 June 3pm 
 
There will be an open-air Communion service followed by a picnic for the whole West Tweeddale 
linkage at the site of the old Newlands church on Sunday 29th June at 3pm. Parking will be in 
the car park opposite the current Newlands Church.  
 
Everyone should bring their own picnic and folding chairs or a rug to sit on. 
 
There will be transport from the church car park across the field to the graveyard for those who 
need it. 
 
In the event of the weather not co-operating we will take refuge for the service and the picnic in 
the current church. Everyone is welcome. 
 
For more information contact Jean Howat: howatjean@gmail.com  
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At its last meeting, the West Linton Kirk Session noted the permanent move of long serving  
Elder, Robert Wilson, out of the St Andrew’s parish, and approved the moving of his Lines  
accordingly.  In view of Robert’s long service, the Session also agreed to present him with a 
small gift, which has now been organised.  This is a framed photograph of the church.  A card 
has also been purchased, and anyone who would like to sign it is most welcome to do so.  It will 
be at the front of St Andrews until the end of the month, after which it and the photograph will be 
posted to Robert. 
  
Please contact Kate Whalley if you would like to sign the card, but are not going to be in church 
for the next couple of weekends. 
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Baby Brunch is now on its 
Summer break,  
back Friday 22 August 
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The minister’s benevolent fund offers emergency assistance throughout 
our linkage areas. If you require assistance please contact us by email. 
All emails will be dealt with in the strictest of confidence.   People may 
need other kinds of support and we are also ready to help with that or  
direct you to others who can. 


